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LEARNING A WOODWIND INSTRUMENT-WATCH OUR NEW VIDEO 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian 

 

Now is the time to think about starting an instrument in September. Solihull Music Service has a team of 

specialist woodwind teachers who would love to visit your son/daughter’s school to teach Recorder, Flute, 

Clarinet, Saxophone and Bassoon.  

 

The school will have sent out letters asking you to apply for instrumental lessons starting in September. The 

woodwind team have made a video to help you with your choice of instrument. To watch it, please use this link 

to the Solihull Music Service website 

 

http://solihullmusicservice.com 

 

Or this is the direct link to the promotional video 

https://videopress.com/v/JkDOUffj 

 

 
On the website you’ll also find information about our ensembles which will also be running in September. Keep 

Monday evening free for our wonderful wind bands which you can join after just one term of tuition. 

 

 

Woodwind instruments are fun and practical (easy to carry and can be practised in the home without the 

disturbing the neighbours!) They are wonderful instruments for playing the best tunes and for playing in groups 

too.  

 

Please get in touch with the school office to get your son/daughter signed up to learn woodwind instrument in 

September 2021. Contact Solihull Music Service (email and phone number above) for more information 

 

With very best wishes 

 

 

 

Richard Salt 

Woodwind teacher 

 

http://solihullmusicservice.com/
https://videopress.com/v/JkDOUffj

